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Comments: Please decline any further drilling and destruction of the beautiful Black Hills. There are already new

gold mine drillings, Wharf, the SURF Lab, and so many gravel pits here and there. The foresting, in addition, has

also caused great scars in the Hills.  Any further real estate development and it really will be a suburb

atmosphere. Please keep the last of the Black Hills area free of environmental destruction, which this project will

certainly cause.  

 Catherine A. Raye


